
Please be sure to notify the 
Harbormaster’s office if your 
slip will be vacant for more 
than 3 days. We have a lot of 
visitors who would enjoy 
even a short stay at our 
marina! Also, feel free to 
leave a float plan with us 
before taking your next trip! 

 

 

 

November/December 2019 
 

Marina Matters 

Taking the boat out 
for a while? 

Dunedin Marina 
51 Main Street 

Dunedin, FL 34698 
 

Harbormaster Office Hours 

Everyday: 8 am - 5 pm 

       Closed 12 - 1 pm 

Phone: (727) 298-3030 

Email: 
Harbormaster@DunedinFL.net 

 

www.DunedinGov.com 

Important Updates 

Boat Parade Information   On The Docks 

Holiday Events 

Boat Parade & Tree Lighting 
Saturday, December 7th 

6 - 9 p.m. 
Marina & Edgewater Park 

 

Old Fashioned Christmas & 
Holiday Parade 

Saturday, December 14th 
4 - 9 p.m. Downtown 

Beach Ramp Construction 

The new beach ramp is finished and 
ready for use! This ramp is intended for 
small, non-motorized watercraft only, 
such as prams, kayaks, and paddleboards 
that are  launched without the use of a 
trailer.  

Marina Dredging  and Dock A  

The process for getting the dredging 
project  put out to bid is moving along. 
We are aiming for the project to begin 
some time during late spring to summer. 
Dock A renovation is being submitted for 
permitting. The dates for construction 
are still to be determined. We will keep 
you updated as we receive more 
information. 

Thanksgiving 
Monday, Nov. 25th Noon - 4 p.m. 
Tuesday, Nov. 26th  Noon - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, Nov. 27th Noon - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, Nov. 28th Closed 
Friday, Nov. 29th 9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
 

Christmas & New Year’s 
Wednesday, Dec. 25th Closed 
Thursday, Dec. 26th Closed 
Wednesday, Jan. 1st Closed 
 

 Happy Holidays to 
you and your family! 

The Marina Rules & Regulations are 
available on our website and can provide 
answers to many questions that you may 
have. Please feel free to call or email the 
Harbormaster if you have questions or 
concerns.  

A few friendly reminders to help keep 
our marina clean: 

 Please keep all personal items on your 
vessel or stored in your dock boxes. 
See the Rules and Regulations for 
approved dock box specifications prior 
to purchasing. 

 The trash receptacles throughout the 
marina are intended for small items. 
Larger items such as boxes or bags of 
trash, should be taken to the dumpster 
located at the northeast corner of the 
parking lot near Edgewater Park. No 
trash is to be left outside of the trash 
cans. 

UPCOMING: Look for Life Rings and 
Safety Ladders to be installed 
throughout the marina in the near 
future. 

 No overnight parking will be permitted 

on Friday, December 6th. Deputies will 

attempt to contact owners of vehicles 

illegally parked,, If the owner can’t be 

reached, the vehicle will be towed at 

the owner’s expense.  

 The north entrance (Marina Plaza) will 

be closed from 6 a.m. - 11 p.m. 

 The south entrance will remain open 

until 4 p.m. 

 The church lot will not be available for 

trailer parking. Once trailer spaces are 

full, the ramp will be closed. 

 If parking by the clubhouse, park only 

in marked spaces (including golf carts). 

No parking along the seawall. This will 

be enforced to allow access for 

emergency vehicles and for pedestrian 

safety. 

 Vehicles will not be permitted to leave 

until after the Tree Lighting Ceremony 

has concluded. 

Holiday Hours 


